U.S. Forest Service, Payette National Forest
Attn: Linda Jackson, Payette Forest Supervisor
500 North Mission Street

McCall, ID 83638

Linda Jackson,

I am writing in support of the Stibnite Gold Project. Thank you forthe opportunity to provide
my feedback as part of the National Environmental Policy Act.

The Stibnite Gold Project will help to restore the environmentin our region. Under alternative
two, Midas Gold has prioritized restoration work so many of the efforts occur early in the
project. Thiswill bring fish back to their native spawning grounds early in the project and fix
the largest source of sediment in the watershed. The company is also required to set aside all
of the funds needed to properly restore the site in a special trustso the land will be restored
no matter what happens to the company. In fact, reclamation efforts have already started at
the site! Midas Gold has planted thousands of trees and worked to reduce sediment entering
waterways near the site. To me, these actions prove the company is truly committed to
restoring the site.

Please permitthis project using alternative 2. The comment period provides plenty of time to
read the DEIS and submitcomments. Further extensions of the comment period are
unnecessary and will needlessly delay the project.

Thanks Again, %{/Z/ %L/



